Pfeiffer, Nadine

From: Alan Thompson <DAThompson@cabarruscounty.us>
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 12:23 PM

To: Rulescoordinator, Dhsr

Cc: Chuck Lewis; Powell, Jeff, ERMDcraig@aol.com
Subject: Proposed OEMS Rules Change

This correspondence reflects my concern and objection to the proposed changes reflected in 10A NCAC 13P .0102(4)
and 10A NCAC 13P .0506 (b)(1)(2).

The suggested language will allow private and hospital based systems to provide community paramedic care in our EMS
system without approval or coordination.

| am currently dealing with the issue of a large hospital system sending community paramedics into our system despite
the fact we provide this service. We had offered the service to the system at a minimal cost; however, they rejected our
service. | think this language undermines the intent of an EMS system under the control of county government. | think
this language will also serve to be harmful rather than helpful.

Feel free to contact me with questions.

Alan Thompson, NREMT-P, BS, AAS
EMS Director

Cabarrus County EMS

31 Willowbrook D

Concord, NC 28027
0:704/920-2601

F: 704/782-9286
dathompson@cabarruscounty.us
www.cabarruscounty.us

“The mission of Cabarrus County Emergency Medical Services is to provide progressive, quality, pre-hospital
care as a part of a comprehensive healthcare system, to remain synonymous with excellence, and provide a
nurturing and challenging work environment. We will address the needs of our patients, provide public
education, and promote community wellness.”

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.



